From: bookings@bkfa.org.au

Subject: BKFA Thank you your kits have been delivered - July 2019

Date: 5 August 2019 at 9:23:12 am ACST

To: eflatcoat21@bigpond.com
Reply-To: bookings@bkfa.org.au

Dear Sandy,

BKFA Birthing Kits packed by you and your group go to women living in and facing the most challenging of circumstances when they give birth. One kit can mean the difference between life and death.

You'll be pleased to know that we distributed kits to the following field partners in July.

Thank you so much for your support.

Kit Distribution Report	
Country	Partner organisation
Somaliland	Edna Adan Hospital
DR Congo	Women Glory
Nigeria	Life Aid International Initiative
Nigeria	Health Education and Empowerment Initiative
Nigeria	Health Education and Empowerment Initiative
DR Congo	SOS Jeunesse et Enfance en Detresse
Haiti	Caris Foundation International
Uganda	Egoli Africa
Papua New Guinea	Living Child Inc.
Papua New Guinea	Reef & Rainforest Research Centre
Ethiopia	SHAPEthiopia
Somalia	Social Relief Organization
Uganda	Uganda Australia Christian Outreach
Afghanistan	World Vision Australia

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Regards,

Hilary Carruthers

Assembly Day Coordinator

www.bkfa.org.au

PO Box 330 BELAIR SA 5052

ABN: 65 121 658 428

"Every woman has the right to a clean and safe childbirth"

For further information on becoming a Member of the Birthing Kit Foundation (for only \$25 per

year) please see: http://www.bkfa.org.au/how-to-help/membership/

Find us on Facebook at http://on.fb.me/1cM6lcG